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March 15, 2018

To Our Valued Clients,

Pace Motor Lines, Inc. has been committed to providing our clients with the best possible
service at a competitive price for over 40 years. As we continue to control rising costs while still
investing in equipment, technology, employees, and overall service to our clients we will be
implementing a (GRI) general rate increase of 5.9% effective April 23, 2018.

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact us at any time.

Sincerely,

William T. Pacelli
Vice President
Pace Motor Lines, Inc.




